
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

I am writing you on behalf of the Bucks County Heroes Scholarship 5K Foot Chase, which will take 

place on Saturday, June 11, 2016, at Tyler Park in Richboro. 

This family friendly foot chase, which will be professionally timed, seeks to promote physical fitness 

while raising money for Bucks County Heroes Scholarship Fund.  

The scholarship fund was established in 1990 and endorsed by the Bucks County Commissioners. It 

was established to provide a full four year scholarship to the children of police officers, firefighters, 

corrections officers, rescue squad and emergency service personnel who are killed or permanently 

disabled in the line of duty, the fund is recognized as a charitable organization under the IRS Code.    

I am actively seeking event sponsors and would greatly appreciate your support.  This is an 

excellent opportunity to donate to this worthy cause and have your organization or business 

recognized.  All sponsors will have their name or business printed on the back of all the event t-

shirts.  Sponsorships are $200.00 and all sponsors will be given a t-shirt.  A sponsorship form is 

enclosed and 100% of the proceeds will go to the fund. 

Find race information and link by visiting Bucks County Heroes Scholarship Fund website or go to 

https://runsignup.com/Race/PA/Richboro/BucksCountyHeroesScholarship5KFootChase  

Please feel welcome to contact me with any questions at slecompte@nhtwp.org or by cell @ 215-

239-5181. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lt. Steven  LeCompte 
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Please make your 2016 contribution no later than May 20, 2016 to have your name or 

business/organization name included on race shirts. 

Make checks payable to: The Bucks County Heroes Scholarship Fund, 1760 S. Easton Road, 

Doylestown, Pa. 18901 (note 5K Race on memo line) 

 

Complete: 

Name or business name on T-shirt ___________________________________ 

Phone and/or E-Mail address _______________________________________ 

T-shirt size ______________ 

 

Thank You for your support. 

 

Lt. Steven LeCompte  

Race Co-Director 

                                                                       

 

 

 


